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FOOTBALL HOLIDAY PROGRAM
The College is excited to host our Football Program in the upcoming holidays for
students at Thomas Hassall Anglican College, their friends and family.

Running at the College from 11-15 July.

Students will be involved in activities that develop skills and promote understanding of the
game. The daily training will be designed to improve the skill level of each individual. 

Our Football Director, Mr Sonny Makko will be leading the program.

Bookings online via the book page. For any questions please
contact juniorfootball@thac.nsw.edu.au
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